

Dear Parent/Carer

During the visit to East Norfolk Sixth Form College the marketing department will be taking photos and videos which will capture your child's participation, directly or indirectly.

These photos may be published through our East Norfolk website, social media pages, news bulletins, leaflets and ads.

With this, we seek for your consent in allowing us to publish photos which may involve your child

Please provide your response by selecting a choice below and submitting this form:

Name of student:
School:
Photo Release Consent
I allow the reproduction and publication of my child's photograph(s) I do not allow the reproduction and publication of my child's photograph(s)
Name of parent/guardian:
Signature:
Date Signed: